280 Ocean House Road
Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107

mysisterskeeper@ceumc.orqg

March 20, 2014

SPCE Rotary Charitable Fund
Nancy Irving

27 Crescent View Avenue
Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107

Dear Friends,
On behalf of My Sister’s Keeper I want to thank you for the donation of $150.00 to our

organization. This financial donation will be used to support the women with whom we
work.

It is the support of groups such as yours which allows My Sister’s Keeper to continue the
important work of assisting at risk women.

Should you have any questions or seek additional information about My Sister’s Keeper,
please feel free to contact me at the number listed below.

With blessings and appreciation,

Kelly Dell’ Aquila
Director of Services
207-712-5962



